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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The last week of term for our children is full of festive cheer. As a quick guide this is the plan for the week: 
 

Date Event(s) Notes 

Monday 12th Normal school day PE kits will be sent home from 
today. 

Tuesday 13th Children from Y3 who are in 
the nativity tableau and Y5 
readers will rehearse at the 
church. 

Children know if they are 
involved in this. 
Coat essential. 

Wednesday 14th  Carol concert and nativity story 
at the church for all children in 
the morning. 
2:30pm Carol concert and 
nativity story in school for 
parents and carers of 
performers (separate letter has 
been sent already to these 
families). 

Coat essential. 
 
 
Please enter through main 
reception. 

Thursday 15th  Christmas jumper day 
 
 
Christmas lunch day 
 
 
 
 
 
Year group party/film afternoon 

Christmas jumpers on top – 
school uniform on the bottom 
please.  
If you have not ordered a 
Christmas lunch, please 
provide your child with a 
packed lunch. They will eat in 
the main hall with the rest of 
their class. 
Year groups have arranged 
activities for their own year 
group. 

Friday 16th ‘Court Lane’s Got Talent’ final 
 
School uniform as usual 

If your child is a finalist, please 
check they have everything 
they need for their 
performance – the rest of the 
school will be watching them. 

 
If your child finds changes to the usual curriculum a challenge, please discuss each day in advance and 
communicate with the class teacher on the door or by email if needed. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs. K. Reynolds 
Deputy Head Teacher 


